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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

TO 

~M~ENDED TELEPHONE CALL 

~Pat Goldman 

DATE 

RECOMMENDED BY 

PURPOSE 

BACKGROUND 

TOPICS OF DISCUSSION 

March 20, 1976 

• 

SP.ecial Assistant to Governor Ogil,Jde 
312-641-6438 

Monday, March 22, 1976 

Stu Spencer, Rogers Morton 

To thank certain members of the Illinois 
PFC campaign staff for their efforts in 
winning the primary. 

Pat Goldman is the Special Assistant to 
Governor Ogilvie; she served as Office Manager 
of the Chicago headquarters and worked closely 
with Art Falls, campaign manager, and 
Governor Ogilvie, Illinois PFC Chairman. 

Thanks for making the primary victory 
possible in Illinois. 

Hope we can count on you for the general 
election effort; much work remains to be done. 
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